

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

	Headteacher: Scott Tait	Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe
Wednesday 8 th February 2023		
Dear Parent/Carer		
Pre School Staff update		
As you are all aware Mr Sharp will officially retire from teaching instrumental to our Pre School start up and he will be missed by all; of join me in thanking him for his service to Bishop Aldhelm's but also e	children, families and s	
As one door closes another door opens I am delighted to share v successfully appointed as our new Pre School Manager from Monday of experience to the role and will be drawing on her past employment knows the school and our Pre School very well as she was originally ap the PreSchool in September 2021.	20 th February 2023. Nas a Pre School Manag	liss Maher brings a wealth ger. Miss Maher obviously
Just as we all thank Mr Sharp I am sure you will all join me to wish Mi	iss Maher all the best i	n her new role.
Best wishes.		
Mr Tait		
Headteacher		









